
198 EAST 161ST STREET 
BRONX, N.Y. 10451 
(718) 590-2234 

 

               
  

 

        

 

 

DARCEL D. CLARK 
    DISTRICT ATTORNEY, BRONX COUNTY 

 

www.bronxda.nyc.gov  
www.facebook.com/BronxDistrictAttorney  
www.twitter.com/BronxDAClark 
 

For Immediate Release  

January 10, 2017 

 

Bronx District Attorney Darcel D. Clark’s Statement on Death of 

NYPD Detective Steven McDonald 

 

 
“NYPD Detective Steven McDonald, a true icon of resilience and forgiveness, was a 

New York treasure who remained dedicated to our City and continued to serve the police for 

decades.  He provided a shining example for all of us.  I pray for his family in this time of 

sorrow.” 
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